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The Maine Chapter of NEWN opposes this bill. While this bill is solely related to 
Islam and it’s supporters, it is merely a symptom of a much larger problem that is 
affecting White people across the nation. 
Not only is Islam and Sharia Law incompatible with the Constitution and the White 
people of Maine, Judaism is also incompatible with our nation and our homeland of 
Maine. We know who the facilitators are. This is one step towards death by 1,000 
paper cuts for the White population. 
The deracinated, kosher-approved political group known as MAGA, has no problem 
identifying Catholic Charities as a major facilitator of the 3rd world invasion of 
Maine. They are only willing to do this because Catholic Charities is fair game, and a 
kosher-approved target of frustration. 
What conservative groups refuse to do is identify the Jewish groups, financiers and 
facilitators of the 3rd world invasion of Maine. Jewish Family Services is one of 
them, and HIAS has refugee and immigration branches all over New England that 
solely exist to import non-White invaders into our homeland of Maine and the entirety
of New England. 
The New England White Network is calling on White Mainers to take a stand against 
ALL anti-White bills, organizations, and rhetoric. We are mobilizing and we simply 
are not going to tolerate watching these cowards in office turn our beautiful state of 
Maine into an African dumping ground. In 2000 Maine was 96.6% white. In 2022 it is
92.2% white. If that trend continues in 40 years we will all look like dark skin Asians.

When White Nationalists come to power you will all be stripped of your citizenship 
and sent back to your country of origin. You are not welcome in New England or any 
other part of this country. These invaders are only here to suck the teet of what the 
White man has built. White people don't need you nor have we ever needed you. Stop 
fooling yourselves. 
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